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Jennifer Serwach exposes fraud and creates case-specific innovative approaches to protect 
clients’ interests as an Associate in the firm’s Insurance Defense group. 

PRACTICE AREAS
    Insurance Defense
    Insurance Fraud

EDUCATION
    Michigan State University College of Law,
    Juris Doctor, cum laude, 2014
        President, International Law Society 
    Member, Family Law Moot Court Team 

    University of Michigan-Flint,
    Bachelor of Arts, 2011  

BAR ADMISSIONS
State of Michigan
Federal Eastern District Court of Michigan 

Having experience representing both plaintis and 
defendants in these matters, Jennifer can develop 
balanced and thoughtful solutions for her 
defense practice. 

BBefore coming to Zausmer, Jennifer worked at mid-size 
defense firms, where she gained expertise arguing 
motions and case evaluations, and conducting 
depositions for large dockets of no-fault cases, primarily 
focusing on SIU and staged accidents. Not only is she 
trained and certified as a civil mediator, but she is also 
dedicated to protecting and defending her clients’ assets 
inin the most cost-eective ways. Recently, Jennifer won an 
oral argument on a dispositive motion where the claimant 
had acted fraudulently, resulting in a six-figure savings for 
her client.  

Pursuing a major in investigative journalism led Jennifer to 
a career in law, as she thoroughly enjoys writing, 
persuasion, uncovering facts, and exposing fraud. She 
received her Bachelor of Arts from the University of 
Michigan and her law degree from the Michigan State 
University College of Law. There, she served as President 
of the International Law Society and was a member of the 
FamiFamily Law Moot Court Team. 

After law school, Jennifer worked at one of the largest 
personal injury firms in Michigan, but quickly realized her 
passion lay in investigating fraudulent matters, especially 
medical fraud, and transitioned to defense work. 

Outside of work, Jennifer enjoys experiencing new cuisine 
in the metro Detroit area, but also likes quiet evenings 
spending her time creatively with various crafting 
activities. 
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